To: Jessica Mercerhill, 

       ASC Curriculum Office

Re: Proposed changes to the majors (Chinese, Japanese, Korean)

Date: May 24, 2007

Dear Jessica,


Greetings. Please find textboxes tracking the proposed changes for each of our majors attached. We proposed a bundle of changes in Winter 07. My apologies for not getting the textbox documents to you sooner.


I would like to take this opportunity to update you on a couple of small changes in what we have proposed for the Chinese major:


--Originally we asked that Chinese 755 and Chinese 770 be added to Category D. We are withdrawing that request for the time being.


--Originally we did not submit a new course request for Chinese 653: Classical Literature in Modern Context, which we are asking be added to Category D. Last week Professor Patricia Sieber completed the course request documentation and you should be receiving it shortly (if you have not done so already).


Thanks very much for entertaining our proposed changes. I would appreciate it very much if you could drop me a line to acknowledge receipt of the attached. I would also be most grateful is we could strive for approval in time for implementation in autumn quarter.








All the best,








Shelley Quinn








East Asian Languages & Literatures

